
‭Friday 15th December 2023‬

‭Dear Parents and Carers,‬

‭We are nearing the end of another busy term in which all pupils and staff have worked‬
‭exceedingly hard, both in lessons and across the academy, to contribute to a successful‬
‭start to the academic year.  We are immensely proud of how hardworking and polite our‬
‭young people are.‬

‭Key to the success at St George's are the strong relationships between staff and pupils‬
‭which result in pupils feeling valued and loved, encouraging them to believe in‬
‭themselves and aspire to academic excellence.  These relationships are the foundation of‬
‭what we believe to be the truly Christian ethos of the academy which was acknowledged‬
‭in our recent successful church school inspection.‬

‭Arrangements for Last day of term‬

‭We break up for Christmas at‬‭12.20pm on Friday 22nd‬‭December 2023.‬‭ The pupil‬
‭leadership team have requested a charity non-uniform day, which we have agreed. ‬
‭Please can we ask for a donation of £1 to wear non-uniform.  Tutors will collect this in the‬
‭morning from the pupils. The pupil leadership team will then decide how to distribute the‬
‭funds. ‬

‭Return in January -  Monday 8th January 2024 at 10.00am - all year groups‬

‭Finally, I would like to conclude by wishing everyone a very happy Christmas and New‬
‭Year and look forward to seeing everyone safely back at the academy in the New Year. ‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭G Warnock‬

‭Mr G Warnock‬
‭Headteacher‬


